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Special Interest 
Articles:

 Updates on Board 
activities.

 Nonprofit  Status

 Our Option to 
purchase agreement

 Next community 
Meeting.

 Fourth of July 
Activities

Our Mission:

• Is to  Preserve the 
natural resource, 
the native flora and 
fauna of the beach.

• Be financially 
prudent in the 
beach’s acquisition 
and management

• Keep the beach open 
and accessible to 
members of the 
public and the Villa 
Grande community, 
their family and 
friends, including 
low-income 
residents, seniors, 
and renters.

• Establish a 
mechanism whereby 
ownership of the 
Villa Grande Beach 
stays within the 
community.

Friends of Villa Grande is 
pleased to announce that 
w e a r e a 5 0 1 ( c ) ( 3 ) 
organization! Ken Wikle 
a n d R o b e r t o E s t e v e s 
worked long and hard to 
make this happen. What 
this means is that we are 
now able to accept tax 
deductible donations and 
grants  to realize the goal 
of purchasing the Villa 
Grande Beach.

In its first six months, 
Friends of Villa Grande 
r e p o r t s $ 7 , 5 9 5 i n 
c o n t r i b u t i o n s , w h i c h 
includes its first matching 
grant from the Schwab 
Foundation.

A b o u t 5 5 % o f t h e 
contributions received 
w e r e f o r a n n u a l 

We are now a 501(c)(3) 
Organization! 

What you can do……

• Become a member of 

Friends of Villa Grand. 

have your friends and 

family join. (membership 

form enclosed). You can 

also access a form on 

our new website.  We 

have met our first year 

goal of $5,000. We need 

more to make our beach 

acquisition a reality.

•  Volunteer your skills       

and time. Contact Rich 

Holmer  707-865-2998. 

Friends of Villa 
Grande News

We are now on the 
web!

Check us out at:

www.villagrande.org

Villa Grande Beach for 
$215,000. There is a great 
deal of work to be done in 
o r d e r t o m a k e t h i s a 
reality. We need to acquire 
enough funds to purchase 
the beach. This needs to 
occur with public and 
private donations. You can 
help !

Make a tax deductible 

donation to Friends of 

Villa Grande for the 

acquisition and ongoing 

maintenance of the 

beach.  

•  we have received our             

first matching grant 

from  the Schwab 

Foundation. If you work 

for a company that will 

make a matching grant, 

please take the time to 

do so. this is a great 

opportunity For you and 

for them to receive a tax 

deduction. if you are 

retired, It might be 

possible to do a 

matching  grant with 

some previous  

employers.  contact 

Roberto  Esteves at 

esteves@comcast.net 

for more details.

•  If you have a contact 

for a nonprofit, let 

Roberto  Esteves know.

memberships, 43% for the 
beach acquisition fund, 
and 2% for the 4th of July 
celebrations. In the same 
six month period, $1,458 
w a s s p e n t , l e av i n g a 
residual of $6,137.

Our original goal for the 
first year was $5,000. We 
h a v e e x c e e d e d o u r 
e x p e c t a t i o n 
w h i c h i s 
wonderful!

Option To 
Purchase

W e h av e a l s o 
entered into an 
O p t i o n 
agreement with 
the Torr family 
to purchase the  
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Fourth of July Activities

Our next community 

meeting will occur during 

the weekend of July 5-6. 

Details to follow.

At this annual meeting we 

will accept  membership 

dues, discuss the annual 

report and the past year’s 

finances. We will take 

input from you for next 

year’s goals, and elect 

FOVG
P.O. Box 28
Villa Grande, CA 
95486

new board members. There 

are five one year positions 

up for election.

 If you are interested in 

becoming a board member, 

please contact RIch 

Holmer at 707-865-2998, 

For details on the time and 

date of the annual 

meeting, visit our website. 

Fourth of July annual parade will occur on the fourth of July at 4:30 p.m. We will 

have a community picnic at 1 p.m. If you would like to help organize the picnic, the 

parade or music, please contact Kyla at 707-865-1174.  We would LOVE to have help! It 

is rare to have a community with its own traditions. Join the fun! 

One year term (ends July ’08)
Katie Gibson, Medical Technician, EMT

Stephanie Felch, Architect, Praxis Architects
Mike McCabe, Attorney, Mediator

Tom Wackerman, MBA,Treasurer of Board, Accounting Consultant
Ken Wikle, President of Board, Attorney, Firefighter, Monte Rio

 Two year term (Ends July ’09)
Kyla Brooke, LMFT, Real Estate Agent, Frank Howard Allen RR

Roberto Esteves, Nonprofit Consultant, Fundraiser, Califa Library
Richard Holmer, Board Vice President, Retired Sonoma Cnty Manager

Leah Norwood, Board Secretary, Musician, Ornithologist
John Paxton, Real Estate Consultant

Board Officers: (until July ’08)
Ken WIkle, President; wikle@usa.net; RIch Holmer, Vice President 

richandwanda@sbcglobal.net; Tom Wackerman,Treasurer; 
twackerman@astound.net  Leah Norwood, Secretary  fishwood@aol.com.

Our Founding Board of Directors

Please send items that 
you might like posted in 
FOVG News to: 
Kyla Brooke, editor 
housematters@kbrooke.
biz
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